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Welcome back everyone!  

We hope everyone enjoyed their Summer holidays, and look forward to getting back into the 
swing of things.  

We would like to welome all new families and children to the program. We hope you enjoy 
your time spent at Kelly Club. 

Over the Summer holidays, Kelly Club was jam packed full of different crafts, games, 
excursions and incursions. To highlight some of the fun activities the children were engaged 
in were, Christmas crafts, going on the Melbourne River cruise, ice skating, learning tennis 
skills and firstaid, group games, making yummy treats and own lunches, designing pencil 
cases, bags and clothes and lastly having a water fight. 

We also had children from other schools attend the program during the holidays. It was great 
to see new friendships being made and children having a great time.   
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